

Staff Report

For City Council Meeting - 9/2/2020

Subject - New Business - Request for Hazard Mitigation Funds

Synopsis: Staff is requesting up to \$2,900 from the Hazard Mitigation Fund. The money will be used to complement our growing mass care cache with the purchase of (8) propane tanks, a propane tank cage, 24-32 qt Cooker Pots, a portable dual-burner camp stove, and (6) more shelving units for the second Conex.

Council Options:

- 1) Approve the request for \$2,900;
- 2) Deny the request, or make an adjustment to the amount;
- 3) Do nothing.

Recommendation: Staff recommends a motion be made to approve the request for \$2,900 from the Hazard Mitigation Fund for the purchase of mass care cache supplies.

Legal Analysis: N/A

Financial Analysis: The City currently has approximately \$51,000 in Hazard Mitigation Fund reserves. The final \$22k in SHSP grant monies are pending purchase.

Respectfully submitted,

Chad